
The City of Durango needs your help to conduct our  

2013 Bicycle and Pedestrian Counts 

Having accurate data helps us to know how our  
infrastructure is being used and is necessary to secure grant funding for projects such as 

sidewalk repair, bicycle facilities, and transit system improvements. 

 This year we will be counting at 9 locations  
 

 Counts take place September 10, 11, 12 in two-hour shifts from 7-9am 
and 4-6pm. 

 

 To volunteer to count in one or more locations, sign up here: 
  

For more information or assistance signing up, please contact Wade 
Moore at wade.moore@durangogov.org or (970) 375-4952 

Thank You! 

Or paste this link into your browser:   http://vols.pt/wZEyHz 

http://vols.pt/wZEyHz
http://vols.pt/wZEyHz

